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29th March 2022 
 
 
TO THE PARENTS AND CARERS OF YEAR 5 AND YEAR 6 CHILDREN 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE:  Pupil Questionnaire – keeping ourselves safe 
 
At Grange, we take our responsibility to keep the children safe very seriously. Part of 
this is helping the children to understand how to keep themselves safe. This includes 
knowing: 
 

• How to resist peer pressure and emotional manipulation 
• How to deal with issues with their peers 
• How to keep themselves safe online 

 
Our goal is that children should always treat themselves with respect and be 
treated with respect by others. This is all part of the CC Way of Confidence and 
Consideration. 
 
To do this, we will be carrying out a questionnaire in the coming weeks to find out 
which issues are affecting our children in school. Once we know this information, we 
can plan how best to support them to deal with these issues. 
 
The children may wish to discuss this with you at home so please do continue 
these conversations about how to keep themselves safe. If you need any support 
with this, do not hesitate to get in contact with us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Watson 
Deputy Headteacher 
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